
Town of Meridian Hills 
Minutes of Special Council Meeting 

October 26, 2006 
  
  

President O’Brien called the special meeting of the Meridian Hills Town Council to order 
at 6:05 pm.  The meeting was held at the Monon Coffee Company on Westfield Blvd. in 
Broad Ripple. 
  
In Attendance: Terry O’Brien, President       
  Abbe Hohmann, Councilor 
  Kay Ivcevich, Councilor 
  John Taylor, Clerk Treasurer 
 
There was discussion about the status of the town engineer.  Cecil Whitaker left 
Schneider Corporation and formed his own firm - Whitaker Engineering.   With their 
current workload, Schneider stated the Town may be better served going to Whitaker 
Engineering.  Cecil indicated he would like to be considered.   
 
Thoughts on the Engineer Priorities list and other potential firms to consider were 
solicited.  The council hopes to begin interviewing potential firms the week after 
Thanksgiving to begin the new year with an engineer in place. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned approximately 7:00pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
John H.R Taylor  
Clerk - Treasurer 
Town of Meridian Hills 
 


